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STREAMLINES ANNOUNCEMENT

NEW CONTAINERIZED SERVICE BETWEEN CENTRAL AMERICA AND NORTHERN EUROPE
November 16, 2018

Dear Valued Clients,

StreamLines proudly announces the start of a new containerized service connecting
Central America and Northern Europe.

As from January 2019 this weekly service will deploy five container vessels with high
reefer capacity intake between Colombia, Costa Rica, the United Kingdom, the
Netherlands and the Dutch Antilles.

From Colombia and Costa Rica the Eastbound leg leads into the United Kingdom and
the Netherlands where feeder connections to several outports will further extend our
clients’ reach.

On its Westbound leg, StreamLines will continue to offer a premium direct service to
the Dutch Antilles, with the added flexibility for connecting Westbound cargo into
Colombia and Costa Rica.

The first sailing from Central America Eastbound is foreseen for week 01/2019. The
first sailing from Europe to the Dutch Antilles is planned for week 03/2019.

Clients can continue to rely on the high quality, knowledgeable and personalized
Fast, Direct, Dedicated service synonymous with StreamLines.

More details on the port rotation and the schedule will follow in due course.

Your StreamLines Team
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